
 

 
 

 

2018 CAADS WEBINAR ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

 

Is Medicare Contracting in Your Future? 

The New Medicare Supplemental Adult  

Day Services Benefit and YOU! 

Thursday, December 13, 2018 | 2:30 PM – 4:00 PM  
 

What We’ll Cover: For the first time, Medicare Advantage (MA) Plans are allowed to offer Adult 
Day Care as a Supplemental Benefit for targeted members! This is a hugely important change in federal 
policy because it is a step forward in recognizing the need to address non-medical determinants of health 
as a means to more effectively improve health and avoid unnecessary system costs. MA plans are now 
permitted to offer selected benefits to some members and not to others. This is in recognition that one 
size does not fit all members in the MA plans. Find out which national health plan is making this benefit 
available in California in 2019 and what to do now to begin planning for the 2020 benefit year. 
 

Explore with us what this means for Adult Day Health Care and Adult Day Program contracting 
opportunities, and what CAADS is doing now to advance this new policy and prepare for 2020.  
 

This webinar will review materials presented by Lydia at the CAADS Annual Meeting in November, plus 
fresh updates and perspectives from CAADS managed care consultant Shawn Dunphy to explore what the 
future may hold, what you can do to prepare, and how together we can help create that future! 
 

Presenter:   Shawn Dunphy, Mazars USA 
Shawn Dunphy has more than 22 years of comprehensive experience in managed care 
contracting, provider network development, strategic planning, leadership, and 
operations management. Prior to joining Mazars, Shawn held leadership positions with 
United Healthcare, Anthem and Kaiser Permanente, where he managed their 
contracting strategy, network development and operations departments.  
Shawn has a Master’s Degree in Business Administration from Cal State Dominguez Hills 
and a Bachelor Degree in Finance Management from Cal State Long Beach. 

 

When:  Thursday, December 13, 2018 from 2:30 PM to 4:00 PM 
 

Registration Fee:   CAADS Members: $29 Non-Members: $199 
 

How to Register :  Advance registration is required by 5:00 PM Wednesday, December 12, 2018. 
You must complete and return webinar registration form with payment to CAADS by email, 
caads@caads.org or by fax, 866.725.3123. 
 

Registration includes access to all handouts and the webinar recording.  
 

There is no limit on how many staff you gather to listen. Or, register each person individually to 
participate from their own computer. Internet connection and speakers / microphone OR access to a 
telephone for the audio presentation is required.  
 

NOTE: Substitutions will be accepted if made by 12:00 PM Thursday, December 13, 2018. We are unable 
to register or change registrations beginning 30 minutes prior to the webinar start time. 
 

Questions? 
 Beginning 30 minutes prior to the webinar, CAADS’ staff is preparing for the webinar so should you 

need to contact us, please send an email to pam@caads.org.  
 

 If you need help logging on from your computer or have technical difficulty, please call 
“GoToWebinar” customer service at 1-800-263-6317.  
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